
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
As you will appreciate, the response to this ever-evolving situation is specific to each individual 
school. I would like to reassure you that the health and well-being of our pupils, staff and the entire 
school community is of paramount importance to us all at this challenging time.  
 
In light of the current situation, the school will remain closed on Wednesday 18th to Friday 20th 
March (inclusive). These days instead will be used as ‘Staff Days’ in preparation for what may be a 
more prolonged period of closure. 
 
Parents are advised that staff have P4-7 ‘Home-School Learning Packs’ ready for collection from the 
school office between 10am-11am Wednesday to Friday this week.  
 
The school will continue to monitor the ongoing situation and review any further advice and 
information received. I thank you all for your continued support and consideration. 
 
On this, the eve of Saint Patrick’s Feast Day, I ask our patron saint to watch over and protect the 
vulnerable and sick in our community. Please look after each other and those close to you. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Feena Hughes 
Principal 
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